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TRAVEL AWARDS 

 

 
 
 

A small number of Travel Awards are available for early career researchers or applicants from 
LMI countries who require financial assistance in order to attend this Symposium, ‘Influenza 
2018: Centenary of the 1918 Pandemic’, at the Francis Crick Institute, London.   
 
The Award will cover registration, hotel accommodation and the cost of travel up to an agreed 
limit.  
 
Applicants are required to submit: 
 

 An Abstract of significant research 
 

 A brief CV and Bibliography 
 

 A Letter of Support from their Department Head 
 
Successful candidates will be selected by the Organising Committee.  The award recipients will 
be notified by the Conference Organisers by the end of April.   
 
An application with support material should be submitted via email to Lida DeSouza, Executive 
Assistant to isirv-AVG, at lidadesouza@isirv.org. (tel: +44 1252 722185). 
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